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Spring 2021

More than just books

Family sessions are also available on Saturday mornings but we are asking you to book 
a time in advance by phoning us on 2377657

• There will be a limit on the number of customers to aid social distancing
• You'll be required to wear a face covering (unless you're exempt)
• You'll be asked to provide a name and contact number for Test-and-Trace
• We have a limited number of public computers available
• Photocopying and printing facilities are available, and the bookshop is open!

Greenhill Library is open for browsing!

We are now open again for browsing, though with restricted hours as shown above.

We have lots of new book stock 
including this selection of board 
books for pre-schoolers.

Our order and collect service is also available. 
You can order books by completing a simple 
form on our web site at greenhill-library.org/cc 
or by phoning us on 2377657



A chance to pick up adult and children’s 
books, DVDs and jigsaws at  very low 
prices. Please maintain social distancing 
and note that we won’t be giving 
change. Weather permitting, of course. 

We do not yet have plans or dates for restarting indoor events such as the book 
clubs, the various children’s activities and the cinema evenings, but we’ll review the 
situation regularly. If you have internet access we recommend you bookmark our 
web site (greenhill-library.org) and check back for updates, or follow us on Facebook.

Book sale on the lawn, Saturday 22 May, 10-12

Janet Black will be telling stories for little 
ones on the lawn on 29 May. There will 
be sessions at 10 and 11. They are free, 
but in line with government restrictions 
we're limited to 30 people, so we're

Storytelling, Saturday 29 May.

asking you to book a session using the little form on our web site at greenhill-
library.org/storytelling-on-the-lawn/. We'll confirm your booking by email. Please don't 
come unless you have a confirmed booking. Weather permitting!

At the last count, we have 18 local gardens opening for your 
enjoyment over the weekend. One ticket (£5) gets you in to all 
the gardens. Tickets will be available beforehand at the library 
or from the lawn on the day. All ticket sales
money will go to supporting the library.

Lowedges update: Following our recent partnership agreement with the Terminus 
Initiative, we have almost competed relocating our Lowedges library to what used to 
be The Terminus Café, right in the heart of the Lowedges shops. Re-opening is 
scheduled for 19 May. Keep an eye on our Facebook page and web site for details.

Open Gardens Weekend 10/11 July

This year’s Greenhill Scarecrow Festival and Competition will run 
from 7 – 21 August. Competition entry forms will be available from 
the library and on the web site nearer the time.


